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Dear Mr. Woodrow,

Unisearch House

221-227 Anzac Parade

Kensington, N.S.W., 2033

23rd January, 1978.

I understand that Niels Reimers has contacted you
regarding my interest in SUPA.

If there is no problem in my attending the SUPA meeting
being held in Atlanta on 6th February I would be most appreciative
if you could drop a note for me c/- the Hyatt Regency Hotel, letting
me know the time and venue for the meeting. I'll be arriving in
Atlanta on 3rd February.

If SUPA is restricted to U.S.A. universities just ignore
my request. I am, however, very keen to gain some understanding of
U.S. universities approach and procedures for technology transfer.

Yours sincerely,


